
 

 

 

March 28, 2024 

News Release 

Company: Olympus Corporation 

Stefan Kaufmann, Director, Representative Executive Officer, President and CEO 

(Code: 7733, Prime, Tokyo Stock Exchange) 

Contact: Takaaki Sakurai, Vice President, Investor Relations 

TEL: +81-3-3340-2111 

 

(Progress of disclosure matters) Notice Concerning the Impact of  

the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake 

 

Olympus Corporation ("Olympus") hereby announces the following update on the impact of the earthquake 

on the Olympus group. The announcement was originally made in the timely disclosure “Notice Concerning 

the Impact of the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake” dated February 9, 2024. 

 

1. Current condition 

(1) Suppliers of production parts and materials 

With strong support from many stakeholders, the primary supplier resumed production in the middle 

of March 2024, and production levels are gradually recovering. We also have been able to further 

accelerate production by a second supplier.  

 

(2) Our response 

Due to the resumption of operation by the primary supplier and the increase in production by the second 

supplier, Olympus group is currently increasing its production capacity. Production of new endoscope 

products will gradually be brought back to normal from April, and operation will resume as usual in 

early May.  

 

2. Future Outlook 

As we announced in our timely disclosure of March 1, 2024, “(Progress of disclosure matters) Notice 

Concerning the Impact of the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake”, although the temporary decrease in 

consolidated revenue due to the decreased production is expected to be less than forecast as of February 

14, the financial impact for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2024, are currently under review. In addition, 

the impact of financial results for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2025, is expected to be immaterial. 

If any future event which requires disclosure arises, we will announce it promptly. 

  


